From: Sam Rohrer [mailto:sam@kodiakbearcamp.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2016 9:38 PM

To: Rep. Louise Stutes <Rep.Louise.Stutes@akleg.gov>
Cc: Sen. Gary Stevens <Sen.Gary.Stevens@akleg.gov>
Subject: HB 254

Representative Stutes,

| wanted to drop you a quick note and thank you again for sponsoring both HB 254 and for getting it off
to such a fast start this session!

The Big Game Commercial Services Board is extremely important to the long term viability of the
Guiding Industry. Our Industry is important to not only Kodiak’s economy, but to the State of Alaska as a
whole. It contributes more than 70 million dollars each year to Alaska’s economy, over half of which
ends up in rural communities.

Thanks for taking this important issue on. As | said before, please feel free to call or email me with any
questions or if | can be of any assistance. |look forward to getting to testify in support of your bill!

Thanks,

Sam Rohrer

Rohrer Bear Camp

P.O. Box 1388

Kodiak, AK 99615

(907) 486-4074 (hm)

(907) 539-1828 (cell)
www.kodiakbearcamp.com




